
City of Dallas, Georgia 

Public Works Department 

129 E. Memorial Drive, Dallas, Georgia 30132 

 

 

December 10th, 2020 

 

 

RE:         RFQ #2020-01 - West Dallas Collector Sewer Extension Project  

  

 

Dear RFQ Recipients, 

 

The City of Dallas is pleased to announce that after rigorous review and grading of the 

SOQ submittals. Edison Engineering Group and G. Ben Turnipseed Engineers have been 

chosen as the short-list firms to participate in the West Dallas Collector Sewer Extension 

Project RFP. Please reference the City of Dallas webpage (https://dallasga.gov/proposals-

bid-opportunities/) to download all RFP documents and attachments. The RFP documents 

and attachments will also be sent via: USPS and email to main point of contact, per RFQ 

acknowledgment submission.  

The City of Dallas wants to thank each RFQ Recipient for their SOQ submittal. We 

appreciate the time, effort and consideration of preparing the RFQ. The City furthermore 

hopes to see all recipients submit on future projects.    

 

Sincerely, 

Brandon Rakestraw 
 

Brandon Rakestraw 

Public Works Director 

City of Dallas, Georgia 

brakestraw@dallas-ga.gov 
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